
 

NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 2022 
 

FAO Staff Coop 
 

Dry Cleaning Service 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10 % discount 
 

on laundry service for Coop Members! 
 

(Only for members with Membership valid for 2022) 
 

WFP Umbrella Room 
 

Wednesday from 12.00 to 14.00 hours  
 
 

FOR FAO 
 

Mauro Catini is available to collect your items outside FAO building.  
Please contact him to set up an appointment. 

 
  

Mobile: +39 339 1632963  
 

 

For any further information please contact Fao Staff Coop  
Telephone: 0657053142 / Email: fao-staff-coop@fao.org 
 
 

*Kindly note that the FAO Staff Coop is in no way responsible for services provided by third parties who respond directly to clients. 
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